
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 29th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year Five will be holding their Parent/Carer engagement event on Tuesday 12th February 2019 

where we will be continuing with our Space learning.  We would like you to join us at 14:40.  

Please make your way to the school office and a member of the Year Five team will come down 

and meet you. The event will finish in plenty of time for you to collect as normal at the end of the 

school day.  

 

We hope you will be able to join us! 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hodgkins          Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher             Head Teacher   

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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